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District of Columbia Government

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Box 75115

Washington, DC  20013  
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January 5, 2004
Mr. Charles H. Ramsey, Chief
Metropolitan Police Department

300 Indiana Avenue, NW, Room 5140

Washington, DC  20001

Mr. Ramsey:

As we move towards implementing the new Police Service Area (PSA) structure, our community has concerns that we will lose some of our lieutenants, sergeants, and officers that are currently assigned to the Fifth District when our neighborhoods transition to the First District.   On December 11, 2003, at our regularly scheduled Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) meeting, we voted to unanimously to request that the Metropolitan Police Department leave the existing PSA  lieutenants, sergeants, and officers within their existing geographical areas of responsibility.  Specifically, as part of what is now the Fifth District becomes the First District, that the existing police force is not moved simply because the District boundaries have changed.
If there are any questions or concerns regarding this request, please contact either myself or Commissioner Wanda Stevens-Harris (comwch@aol.com).
On behalf of the Commission,
Joseph Fengler, Chair

fengler6a02@yahoo.com
202-423-8868
cc:  Councilmember Ambrose

cc:  Ms. Margret N. Kellems, Deputy Major for Public Safety and Justice

cc:  Ms. Anne Christine Grant, Policy Analyst, Metropolitan Police Department
For more information about our Commission, please visit our website – www.anc6a.org
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